ALL UNIONS AND ASSOCIATIONS OF BSNL (AUAB)
No: UA/2023/03 13.12.2023
Circular

To

General Secretaries,
Constituents of the AUAB.

Dear comrades,

A meeting of the AUAB was held online yesterday the 12.12.2023. The following General Secretaries /
Representatives attended the meeting.

BSNLEU: Com. P. Abhimanyu, GS & Convenor, AUAB & Com.John Verghese, Dy.GS.
NFTE: Com. Chandeshwar Singh, GS & Chairman, AUAB

SNEA: Com. M.S. Adasul, GS.

SEWA BSNL: Com.N.D. Ram, GS.

FNTO: Com.Jayaprakash, GS.

AIBSNLEA: Com.V. Shaji, GS.

BSNLMS: Com. Suresh Kumar, GS.

AITEEA: Com.Manoj Singh, GS

DEWAB: Com.Harisht Gupta,GS.

Com.Chandeswar Singh, Chairman, AUAB, presided over the meeting. Com.P.Abhimanyu, Convenor,
AUAB, briefly explained the agenda item of “Taking over of the ALTTC, by the DoT”. Thereafter, all the
General Secretaries deliberated on the agenda. It was appreciated that, there was very good response
from the employees for the demonstration organised throughout the country on 11.12.2023, against
taking over of the ALTTC, by the DoT. As regards, the future course of action, the following decisions are
taken unanimously:-

(1) To powerfully organise a Twitter campaign on 15.12.2023 and to make it trending.

(2) To write a letter to the Prime Minister.

(3) To write letter to the members of the Parliamentry Committee and the Standing
Committee on Communications.

(4) To write letter to the General Secretaries of all unions and associations of BSNL, requesting
them to join the programme of action against the taking over of the ALTTC, by the DoT and
also to request them to attend the next meeting of the AUAB.

(5) The next meeting of the AUAB will be held as a physical meeting at New Delhi on
19.12.2023.

Thanking you,

Yours fraternally,

‘ >
m /
[CHANDESHWAR SINGH] [P. ABHIMANYU]

Chairman, AUAB Convenor, AUAB
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